
/pe-health/health-education/hsr/lessons
/aisdtv/programs/509242
/aisdtv/programs/509242
/pe-health/health-education/hsr/lessons
/sites/default/files/dept/pe-health/docs/HSR/K-HS_HSR_Dashboard_Data_by_Lesson_2022.pdf
/advisory-bodies/shac
/sites/default/files/dept/pe-health/docs/HSR/SHAC_HSR_Recommendation_2022.pdf
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Human Sexuality and Responsibility Website Updates 

ǒ The link from your email will not transfer to someone else so do not forward or give that 
link to anyone else to use. 

ǒ The link from your email can also only be used to log in one (1) time. Unfortunately, the 
survey will not save your progress and allow you to log out and go back to it. Once you 
open it and log in, leave that window open, right click to open all the necessary 
documents in other windows, then respond to the open survey all at one time, if possible. 
If this is yo and thennot

mailto:survey@austinisd.org
/advisory-bodies/shac
/advisory-bodies/shac
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Human Sexuality and Responsibility Website Updates 

HSR Update: October 2021 

We’re pausing the Human Sexuality and Responsibility (HSR) Curriculum 
for Kindergarten through 8th grade until 2022. 

The pause is necessary for two reasons. 
1. Last year, the State Board of Education updated the 

1. heᶐeᶐeƂlim2 �p�@�p� Kinഀ the �p�@�p�U�R�X�J€�p thetwo 

https://legiscan.com/TX/text/HB1525/2021
/pe-health/health-education/hsr


https://pol.tasb.org/Policy/Code/1146?filter=EHAA
/advisory-bodies/shac/meetings
/sites/default/files/dept/pe-health/docs/HSR_BOY_Parent_Notification_July21.pdf
/sites/default/files/dept/pe-health/docs/HSR_BOY_Parent_Notification_July21_Spanish.pdf
/sites/default/files/dept/pe-health/docs/HSR_BOY_Parent_Notification_July21_Spanish.pdf
https://legiscan.com/TX/text/HB1525/2021
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/sites/default/files/dept/pe-health/docs/HSR_BOY_Parent_Notification_July21.pdf
/sites/default/files/dept/pe-health/docs/HSR_BOY_Parent_Notification_July21_Spanish.pdf
/pe-health/health-education/hsr#
https://legiscan.com/TX/text/HB1525/2021
/sites/default/files/dept/shac/K-2%20HSR%20Curriculum%20-%20DRAFT.pdf
/advisory-bodies/shac/meetings


     

        
          

      
                

         
             

Human Sexuality and Responsibility Website Updates 

ǒ The Opt-out letters are being converted to Opt-In letters. 
ƺ Starting in the 2021-2022 school year, all parents/legal guardians must opt-in 

their children to receive the HSR curriculum. 
ǒ All updates will be added to this website as soon as they are approved. Please look for 

ñRevised, revised dateò to see documents that have been revised. 
ǒ A link to the K-2 HSR Lesson Survey Results can be found under Resources. 

April 13, 2021 

Human Sexuality and Responsibility (HSR) will not be taught virtually or face-to-face 
this spring for students in grades K-8. Students who are currently enrolled in the High 
School 2021 Health Education course will participate in the HSR unit. Parents or legal 
guardians will continue to have the option to opt-out their child if so desired. For more 
information click here. 




